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PR COUNCILLOR:  BETTIE LAWENS
DEMOCRATIC ALLIANCE
INXUBA YETHEMBA MUNICIPALITY
lawensb@gmail.com
Cell:  0799198962


To:  Cllr Robbie Venske

Good day Cllr.

 I hope all is well.

This letter serves to ask for your speedy intervention in the sewerage saga in Gala Street in Lingelihle, Ward 1.  

I visited the area on Friday and discovered that the sewerage pump station is not working and that it is open and a danger to the children who are playing around there.  
There is no fence and the top part of the pump station is totally open.  It is easily accessible because there are stairs leading to the top.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The drains are still overflowing and the people of Gala Street are in and out of hospital because of the situation at hand.  Could you please come for an oversight visit and also take this matter up with the district municipality.

Thank you
Cllr Lawens.
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